
  

 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 

JUNE 

Tuesday 25th 

0835  4MC Assembly 
1600-1730 Frogs & Friends Swimming 

Gala 
 

Wednesday 26th 
1900 Year 6 present Treasure Island 

 
Thursday 27th 

1900 Year 6 present Treasure Island 
Year 2 WWT London Wetland 

 
Friday 28th 

0900  1NS Assembly 
1800 Caribbean Evening 

 
Sunday 30th 

Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice Charity Cycle 
Event - CANCELLED  

 

JULY 
Monday 1st 
Year 8 to Battisborough 

 
Tuesday 2nd 

0835  5PW Assembly 

1000 Pre-Prep & Early Years Sports Day 
 

Friday 5th 
1250  Informal Strings Concert 

Co-Curricular Programme/Clubs Finish 
 

Monday 8th 
1900 Summer Concert 

 
Tuesday 9th 

1730-1830 Year 6 Extended Assembly 
 

Wednesday 10th 
Second hand uniform sale 

0900-1100  
1500—1700 

 
Tuesday 11th 

1300  Year 8 Parents’ Lunch 
1400 Year 8 Leavers’ Cricket & 

Rounders 
1630  Leavers’ Evensong 

1900 Year 8 Fundraising & Music 
Evening 

 

Friday 12th 
0930  Prize Giving - Early Years & Pre-Prep 

1030 Term Ends - Early Years & Pre-Prep 

1100  Prize Giving for Years 3 - 8 

1200  Term Ends for Years 3 - 8 
 

The Uniform Shop 
Thursday 1st August      1500-1800 

Thursday 29th August    1500-1800 

 
The Choristers trip to Venice was the most wonderful experience for the 

25 boys and girls ranging from Year 4 to 8. They performed in top 

venues, including the world-renowned St Mark’s Basilica, and their 

audiences were delighted by their poise and professionalism.  

We would like to thank all the parents who travelled out, for their help 

and support during the trip and for their subsequent messages of 

appreciation, which meant a lot to the accompanying staff.  

 Our congratulations to all the Choristers, especially to Miss Post who 

trains them, organised the trip and led it so ably. 

Caribbean Evening - Friday 28th June 
Tickets, in the shape of wrist bands, for those who ordered before 19th June have been sent 
home with children today so please check their bags. The rest will be sent out next week. For 
those who have not yet bought them or would like to invite extra guests, there is still time to 
order. The forecast looks set fair and we are looking forward to a fantastic evening. Additional 
details are attached. 

If you feel able to offer any support on the night or you would like to discuss sponsorship 
opportunities, please contact Mr Slape d.slape@hallgrove.co.uk  

 

Co-Curricular Programme / Clubs 
Please note that ALL After School Clubs finish on Friday 5th July. 

 
Treasure Island—Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th June 
We are very much looking forward to the two Years 6 productions of Treasure Island next 
week. Other Hall Grove families are very welcome to attend either of the evening 
performances, both of which begin at 1900. 

 
Sport 
Yet again the weather has challenged the sporting calendar, but despite the rain there have been 
some impressive performances on the cricket pitches from the junior teams against Staines Prep 
and Feltonfleet. On Thursday the U10 B team and a mixed age girls team took on local club 
Valley End CC. It was an enjoyable evening of cricket and both matches were close. Good luck 
to all who are playing cricket on Saturday afternoon. Further details are on the school website. 
For further results please follow the link. 
 

mailto:d.slape@hallgrove.co.uk
https://www.hallgrovesport.co.uk/
http://www.buytickets.at/hallgroveschool


ABSENCES 

If your child is unwell please 

T: 01276 473059 (option 1) or  

E:  office@hallgrove.co.uk  
 

 
TERM DATES 
 

Summer Term 2019 

24th April – 12th July 

Half Term: 

25th May - 2nd June  
 

Autumn Term 2019 

9th September - 20th December  

Half Term: 

26th October - 10th November  
 

Spring Term 2020 

13th January - 27th March  

Half Term: 

15th - 23rd February 
 

Summer Term 2020 

22nd April – Friday 10th July  

Half Term:  

23rd – 31st May 
 

KEY DATES 2019 
 

Friday 14th June 

Early Years & Pre-Prep Sports Day 
 

Friday 28th June 

Caribbean Evening 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

SENIOR SCHOOL 

OPEN MORNINGS 

 

SUMMER CAMPS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on 

Twitter! @hallgroveschool 

@hallgrovesport 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Athletics 
A huge congratulations to the pupils who took part in the West Surrey Athletics 
Championships on Tuesday. We had several medallists across all the age groups for boys and 
girls but a special mention must go to Lemar Abuchi, who won four events and has qualified 
for the National Championships in the High Jump and Long Jump. Several of the group 
who performed so well are regulars at Mr Tullett’s early morning sessions on a Tuesday and 
Thursday. 
 

Tennis  
Internal Tournament 
Well done to all the boys and girls who took part in the tournament on Saturday. The level 
of competition was particularly high in the U11 draw, and there was some exciting match 
play on show. The results are as follows: 
 

Doubles  
U11 Winners - Oli Eliot and Harry Debenham  
U11 Runners up - William Long and Rishya Rawal 
U13 Winners - Max Dale and Felix Jackson 
U13 Runners up - James Brash and Jack McKinnon  
 
Singles  
U11 Winner - William Long 
U11 Runner up - Oli Eliot  
U13 Winner tbc 
U13 Runner up tbc  
 
U11 Grass Tournament at The Oratory  
Congratulations to the Year 5 and 6 boys and girls who enjoyed the opportunity to compete 
on grass on Tuesday afternoon. Oli Eliot and Amelie Lomas communicated well and played 
some exciting tennis. William Long and Jad Kubba were undefeated in their group and 
looked strong for a final against Cothill School. Unfortunately, play was suspended by 
torrential rain but it was an enjoyable afternoon for all involved.  
 

Golf 
The golf team, consisting of James Brash and Axel Daly, took part in the ISGA National 
Golf Finals held at Radley College on Thursday. After a promising start, the boys struggled 
in difficult conditions, but they learned a lot and the experience will stand them in good 

stead for the future. 
 
Sunday’s Phyllis Tuckwell Cycle ride has been cancelled. 

 
The Uniform Shop - Summer Holiday Opening Times 
Thursday 1st August 1500-1800 
Thursday 29th August 1500-1800 
Sunday 8th September 0900-1200 
 

Summer Camps 
For further information on Summer camps, please click the link in the right-hand column. 
 

Breast Cancer Awareness Lunch 
Surgeon, Isabelle Karat, will speak at a Ladies Lunch at Windlesham Golf Club on Monday 
July 1st at 1200. Please join the Committee in raising lots of money which will go towards 
the funding of a new Macmillan Support Worker at The Breast Unit at Frimley Park 
Hospital which will benefit local people living with breast cancer. 
 

Tickets cost £25 for a two-course lunch and can be booked by emailing 
camberleymacmillanevents@outlook.com or by phoning Linda Parke on 07789434747  

 

http://hallgrove.co.uk/Parents/Form-Downloads/
http://hallgrove.co.uk/Parents/Form-Downloads/
https://www.hallgrove.co.uk/docs/Newsletter_Attachments/Aut_2018/Senior_School_Fairs__Open_days___Mornings_in_date_order.pdf
https://www.hallgrove.co.uk/docs/Newsletter_Attachments/Aut_2018/Senior_School_Fairs__Open_days___Mornings_in_date_order.pdf
https://www.hallgrove.co.uk/Parents/Form-Downloads/


Dino Live 
The Square, Camberley are hosting an educational exhibition between 25th July and 1st September called Dino Live.  
This exhibition will have 6 life-size Animatronic Dinosaurs and there will be various activities.  If you would like 
more information please contact either joana.santos@montagu-evans.co.uk or kim.hillier-davies@montagu-
evans.co.uk.  Flyer attached. 
 
 
 


